
Welcome to the Advising Network Meeting!
February 2, 2023



Spring Semester Start Recap!
● What went well?
● Were there any challenges?
● Did we see any trends?
● Any fun stories to share?



Let’s Learn about Resources!



Student Care
● Jayda Baumhover, Student Care Specialist
● Information & resources
● Questions?



Student Care
Office of the Dean of Students



“Student Care, led and 
supported by staff in the Office 
of the Dean of Students, serves 

as the centralized hub for the 
UNI campus community in 

providing coordinated 
care efforts to students 

experiencing a variety of 
challenges during their career. ”



Who We Serve

● Approximately 500 students each semester
● Undergraduate & Graduate Students
● Colleges of:

○ Business; Education, Humanities, Arts, & Sciences; and 
Social & Behavioral Sciences

○ Graduate College
● Full-time, Part-Time, Distance Learners



Potential Challenges

● Unexpected events or challenges
● Pre- and post- hospitalization assistance, including transitioning back to 

campus
● Medical emergencies or long-term illness
● Emotional or mental health concerns
● Death of a family member or loved one
● Natural disasters
● Other personal emergencies or extenuating circumstances
● Not sure where else to go for help



Referrals

● Faculty and staff
● Parents and family members
● Friends
● Fellow students
● Community partners/stakeholders
● Student self-reporting



Reasons Academic Advisors Connect

● When a student has:
○ Extended absences
○ Disclosed personal struggles, such as:

■ Financial
■ Academic
■ Mental/Emotional
■ Medical
■ Family/Relationships

○ Not responded to email outreach to address concerns
● A student could benefit from one-on-one support and connections to 

on-campus and/or off-campus resources



Outreach & Support

● Listen actively
● Assist students in exploring options for resolving concerns
● Offer coaching for difficult conversations
● Support a student in developing an action plan for current challenges
● Explain university policies and procedures and their impact on student 

circumstances
● Provide consultation and referrals 



How to Connect to Care

● Email our staff at deanofstudents@uni.edu
● Walk a student over to our office (GIL 118)
● Call our Student Life Office at 319.273.2332
● Submit a Care Report

mailto:deanofstudents@uni.edu
https://deanofstudents.uni.edu/


“Through Student Care we 
seek to serve as a partner to 
students, parents and family 
members, faculty and staff in 
assisting students in 
overcoming challenges to 
continue being successful 
personally and academically.”



Thank you
for being partners in helping students succeed



Questions?

Gilchrist Hall 118 | 319.273.2332 | deanofstudents@uni.edu | deanofstudents.uni.edu



HR Resources/EAP/Wellness
● Therese Callaghan, Employee Well-being Coordinator
● Information & resources
● Questions?



Consortium Agreements
● Jennifer Sullivan, Assistant Director, Loans, Office of Financial Aid and 

Scholarships
● What is a consortium agreement?
● New paperwork for advisors
● Any financial aid related updates?
● Questions?



Success Coaching 
● Heather Asmus, Assistant Director, Academic Support & Peer Education
● Success Coaching overview/updates
● Questions?



Transfer Credit Report Review
● Kim Bock, Associate Director, Office of Academic Advising
● Annual transfer credit report review & discussion
● Questions?



Fall 2022 FTFT Transfer Credit Trends

● 78.9% of students transferred in some credit
○ 6,975 transfer credits 
○ 355 AP test scores
○ 4 CLEP exam scores 
○ 35 UNI EXAM scores
○ 11 IB exam scores 

● Students transferred an average of 20.98 credits
○ 51.5% of students transferred in 15+ credits

● 20 FTFT students completed an AA degree 
○ Increase of 5 students from 2021



ACT Scores 

● 65% of FTFT students submitted ACT 
scores

○ Decrease of 10% from 2021

● 59% of students (who reported ACT 
scores) earned a score of 22 or higher

● 35% of students (who reported ACT 
scores) earned a score of 25 or higher



UNIFI 
Learning 

Areas

● 47.6% - Written Communication

● 42.88% - Oral Communication

● 40.84% - Quantitative Reasoning

● 66.67% - Human Condition - Domestic

● 28.07% - Human Condition - Global 

● 16.56% - Scientific Reasoning 

● 22.81% - Human Expression

● 4.63% - Responsibility

Notes:

● 449 students completed both WC and OC

○ 222 only completed WC
○ 161 only completed OC

● Students earned credit for two or more courses in 
Learning Areas except WC and Responsibility 

% of students who transferred 
in each Learning Area 



Trivia Time! 

Top 5 Classes 
Transferred to UNI By 

Fall 2022 FTFT 
Students

1. ENGL 1000Z

2. ENGL 1005

3. COMM 1000

4. PSYCH 1001

5. STAT 1772



S.M.A.C.K.
● Kylie Knecht, Honors & Scholars Program Coordinator
● College Pack–Collaborate with SMACK!
● Questions?



What areas do you want to 
learn more about this 
semester?



Upcoming events/notes/announcements



Upcoming events/notes/announcements
● Spiritual Leaders Association annual UNI Faculty & Staff Appreciation Lunch

○ Wednesday, March 8th between 11:30 AM-1:30 PM at St. Stephen’s the Witness (1019 W. 23rd St)

● “Bites of Knowledge” sessions hosted by Dr. David “Schmiddy”Schmid 
○ 1st session: Privilege for Sale 

■ Monday, January 30, Noon, In Person
■ Tuesday, February 14, 11:30am, Zoom

○ 2nd session: Pronouns 101
■ Thursday, February 9, 12:30pm, Zoom
■ Wednesday, February 22, Noon, In Person

○ Email sent out–register ahead of time if you plan to attend!



Upcoming events/notes/announcements

● Beverly Funk Barnes Staff Excellence Award
○ The Beverly Funk Barnes Staff Excellence Award is focused on rewarding university staff who 

continually create new value for those they work with through dedication, passion, and creativity for the 
benefit of the University of Northern Iowa (UNI). Based on the principle of "Fred the mailman" from 
Denver, Colorado, this award focuses on rewarding UNI employees whom embody "The Fred Factor."

○ https://hrs.uni.edu/otherresources/employee-recognition/beverly-funk-barnes

● Panther First Award
○ All UNI Faculty and Staff are eligible to receive the Panther First Award. The Panther First Award 

identifies and rewards employees who have provided excellent customer service to customers, 
co-workers, or other members of the UNI community. Award submissions are subject to review 
and recipients are given a certificate signed by the UNI President.

○ https://recognition.uni.edu/panther-first-nomination-form

https://hrs.uni.edu/otherresources/employee-recognition/beverly-funk-barnes
https://recognition.uni.edu/panther-first-nomination-form


Upcoming events/notes/announcements



Upcoming events/notes/announcements



Have any upcoming events you want us to share? 

Email Colleen.Sullivan@uni.edu and 
Jenny.Connolly@uni.edu !

mailto:Colleen.Sullivan@uni.edu
mailto:Jenny.Connolly@uni.edu


Next
Advising Network 

Meeting is:

Monday, March 6th

2:00-4:00 PM

In Person, Rod Library 
ScholarSpace


